
THE  ANNOUNCER 
Weekly Bulletin of PRCS and HCHS    Dyer, IN 

 

                        January 22, 2024 
 
HOT LUNCH  
Wednesday - Hot Dogs /Cookies:  Tiffany VB., Lai Yin B., Jennifer DJ., and Bonnie D.  Helpers should be at school 
by 10:30. 
Thursday - Spaghetti (HCHS ONLY): Heidi P. and Stacy DJ. Helpers should be at school by 11:00. 
Friday - Pizza: Kathy W. and Ashley VB. Helpers should be at school by 11:15. 
 

PRCS ABSENCES 
For the safety of our students, please remember to notify the office AND homeroom teacher whenever 
your child is absent.  
 
PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 
Parent/Teacher conferences are scheduled for Thursday, February 8, and Monday, February 12.  
A schedule will be published soon.  
 
FROM THE ADMINISTRATOR 
If you missed the opportunity to sign up for a high-school conference last week, please call the office to do so 
ASAP this week. For the benefit of the students, we highly encourage you to take advantage of this time of 
communication, support, and collaboration. 
 
DATE CHANGE 
The date of the 2024 Senior Trip has been changed from May10 to May 2-3. Please take note of that change on 
the Academic Calendar.  
 
SPELLING BEE 
Information regarding our first Spelling Bee was sent home by 1st-8th grade teachers last week. Classroom 
bees will be scheduled to occur towards the end of the month, and our School Spelling Bee has been scheduled 
for February 22 at 8:15 AM.  
 
CHAPEL THEME SONG 
Our chapel theme song is: Psalter #399 vs 1-4.  
 
PRCS CHAPEL 
Mr. Greg Lenting will be speaking for us this Thursday on the topic of Loving One Another. 
 
GUIDANCE COUNSELOR 
Juniors: It is recommended that you sign up to take the SAT or ACT late this spring. SAT and ACT 
websites provide test dates and locations. Your ACT $5 voucher offer ends today. 
Seniors: Make it a habit to check your email. Colleges are emailing you important information about your next 
steps, as well as scholarship information. Take the time to apply for scholarships. Due dates are quickly 
approaching. Please see Mrs. Houck with any questions.  
 
BEANBAG TOURNAMENT 
Please join us for an evening of fellowship and fun at the annual beanbag tournament on Friday, January 26.  A 
donation box will be available for spectators to support the school as well.  The tournament starts at 6:00 with 
dinner/practice time beginning at 5:30.  
 
 
 
 



 
PEP BAND 
Alumni, 8th graders, and parents are invited to join our pep band on Friday, February 2, at 6 PM! The more the 
merrier! In fact, there will be free pizza and gate entry for all who join that night. 
Contact amy.marcus@heritagechs.org to get PDF or hard copies of the music. We have 4-5 fun, new songs in 
our set. We will also have one practice on Monday, January 29, at school at 7 PM.  
 
ADVANCED DATES: 

    January 26 - Bean Bag Tournament 
    February 8, 12 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 
    February 9 - The Taste 
    February 14 - L.A. Meeting 
    February 16-19 - Winter Break (No school) 
    February  22 - Spelling Bee (1st - 8th) 
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